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Spring Term 
Volume 5 

 

9th January 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all! We hope you had a pleasant Christmas and a good break. The end 

of last term was very busy but I would like to congratulate all of the children for their fabulous 

Christmas celebration productions. The quality of performance is improving year on year. 

During the assemblies this week, we talked about New Year resolutions and how important it 

is to celebrate our strengths and work on those areas we would like to improve. The children all 

thought about the things they are good at and the things they would like to get better at and are 

going to work on these. You’ll be pleased to know that we had lots of: ‘Helping to keep my 

bedroom tidy’. So we’ll see whether that particular resolution is kept. 

We have a lot to cram into the next five weeks so keep checking the newsletter for updates. 

 

One of the events that we will be having shortly is our 100th day in school this year. The 

children have been doing activities related to the 100 days as quick daily maths activities. The 

date for our celebration is Friday 13th February. 

 

WLPS Charity work 

Over the past year or two we have been raising money for Cancer Research. I am delighted to 

inform you that we are within the top 5% of the UK for our fundraising work. This is a 

wonderful piece of news and congratulations to you all for your support. Our special thanks to 

Miss Wise who has ensured that the whole school has joined in with all our fundraising   

activities and has led by example.       

 

NOTICES 

• The new clubs will be starting either next week or the week after. A list of clubs can be 

found on our website. 

• Cross Country will start this Monday and crochet club will also start next week. 

• Football club & Netball club will be starting in February weather permitting.  Start 

dates will be put on the newsletter nearer the time.  

 

REMINDERS 

Can you please check your child’s coats/bags/jumpers etc to make sure they are all labelled (in 

several places) so that we can match them up with the owners before the end of each day. 

 

Can I also remind parents to make sure the PE kits and water 

bottles are also in for next week please. Also, your child does 

need an apron (old dad shirt) for the art and craft  

lessons they have. 

    Class Result 

Turner  

Picasso  

Matisse  

Monet  

Hockney  

Goldsworthy  

Whole school % 

since the start of the 

year 

95.7% 

League points 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lead Class 

 

 

 

Dali   

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

The Attendance 

league will start again 

next week so good 

luck to all. 

Diary dates 

5th Feb CPR governors meeting 5pm 

2nd Mar Book week 

6th Mar School Disco 

  

29th Apr School Photo’s 

  

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Top tip 
When listening to your child 

read; why not try alternating the 

amount they read between the 

two of you? By doing this, the 

child will benefit from having 

reading modelled by an 

experienced reader which will 

help them to improve their 

fluency and expression. Give it a 

try. 


